
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 5th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reading Club 

 

We will be running a ‘Reading Club’ for pupils in Years 3 and 4.  The club will start on 

Thursday 11th January and run for five weeks from 3.00pm – 4.00pm. 

 

Your child will have the opportunity to share their favourite books and take part in book based 

activities. 

 

If your child would like to participate in this club, please complete the slip below and return to 

Mrs Pye-Mingard or Mrs Brooks. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Pye-Mingard and Mrs Brooks 

 

 

 

Reading Club                                                  Please complete and return to 

                  Mrs Pye-Mingard or Mrs Brooks 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………   Class: ………………………. 

 

My child would like to participate in Reading Club.  After the club my child will: 

 

 
             Please tick option 

 

Be collected by _______________________________________     

 

Go to Busy Bears      

  

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………..    Parent/Guardian 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

